From: James Murnane

Sent: Wednesday, 1 February 2023 9:31 PM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: SVL Silver Mines

This company is sitting on a very good amount of Silver.

There is a growing shortage of it for electronics, phones, EV cars, Solar Panels and the list goes on.

It will also be of great benefit to NSW and nationally. Will provide a large number of jobs too.
Please do all you can to promote and accept this application.

Regards Jim






